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CAPITALCITY

PUBLIC CHARTER SCHOOL

Refusal of Benefits Form - National School Lunch Program

Each school year families must submit an electronic FARM application through PaySchools.

Families that do not want to apply for Free and Reduced Meals must complete and return this Refusal of
Benefits Form no later than Friday, September 29, 2023.

Students of families that refuse benefits will be charged per lunch taken. All fees associated with your child's
account are the responsibility of the parent or guardian. Fees will be billed on a monthly basis.
**Note breakfast is free to all students**

Questions and/or the completed form can be emailed to foodservice@ccpcs.org or mailed to:

Food Service

Capital City Public Charter School
100 Peabody Street NW
Washington, DC 20011
202.808.9800 ext-12130

By completing and submitting this form | am opting out of the National School Lunch Program.

Student First Name Student Last Name Student Grade

Printed - Parent/Guardian Full Name

Signature - Parent/Guardian Full Name
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